Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Coalition for Presidents Ask

From: Pastor Robert & Lady Brittany Leak <robertleakiii@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 3:08 PM **To:** Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Coalition for Presidents Ask

Dear City/County Planning Board Members,

The **Coalition of Neighborhood Association Presidents** (a coalition of 13 Neighborhood Association Presidents) has just learned about the newly proposed city ordinance, UDO-CC15-Accessory Dwelling Units, that is on the 11.10.2021 City/County Planning Board Agenda for public comment.

Given how detailed and technical this proposed ordinance is, the **Coalition of Neighborhood Association Presidents** needs more information and public discussion about this very impactful proposed ordinance concerning Accessory Dwellings in our single-family residential neighborhoods.

Therefore, please postpone consideration of UDO-CC15-ADUs until the City of Winston-Salem can hold community-wide information meetings on UDC-CC15-ADUs.

Sincerely yours,

Robert Leak III Chair, Coalition of Neighborhood Association Presidents 336-552-4583; robertleakiii@gmail.com

